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Steve Golden

From: Qiyan Wang <
Sent: Monday, February 28, 2022 1:13 PM
To: Steve Golden
Cc: Ella Li
Subject: Concerns for subdivision construction of 705 Vista Grande Ave

To whom it may concern, 
 
I'm Qiyan Wang and the house owner o  Vista Grande Ave, Los Altos, CA 94024. I'm writing to express my concerns 
over subdivision construction of 705 Vista Grande Ave, which is right across the street from my house.  
 
The two two-story structures are squeezed together to the limited area, which is inconsistent with the neighborhood 
and destroys the uniformity and tranquility of the neighborhood. It creates a higher density in this area, and leads to 
more vehicles residing in this parcel area causing more noise and pollution.  
 
In addition, the amount of extra construction and time for the two-story structures required to be developed on this 
parcel, will cause extra disturbance, extra disruption, and greater amount of noise and extra dust.  
 
The factors mentioned above would cause mental stress in my family with young kids.  
 
Thanks, 
-Qiyan 
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